CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
SHANGHAI

OVERSEAS VOTING

ADVISORY

The Resident Election Registration Board (RERB) of
Shanghai gives notice to the public that the Office for
Overseas Voting (OFQOV) of the Commission on Elections
(COMELEC) has created a Facebook account with the
name “Ofov Cemelec” to answer all queries and concerns
with regards to Overseas Voting.

For further inquiries, you may contact the Consulate at (+86)
6281-8391 with the website www.shanghaipcg.gov.ph or
the COMELEC at (+632) 522-2251 / (+632) 521-2952 with
the website www.comelec.gov.ph.
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